
 

Meetings: 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Wednesdays12:15 PM • 2nd Wednesday 6 PM 
Crowne Plaza Hotel, 45 John Glenn Drive, Concord 

www.CDRotary.org 

 

 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
I went by your house today and noticed your fruit trees appear to 
have a bountiful crop. 
 
The Rotary Club of Concord-Diablo, of which I am a member, 
harvests excess fruit and deliver to local food banks, charities, and 
food pantries.  I am wondering if you will be harvesting all the fruit for 
your own family?  Or, would you be so kind to pick a few bags for me 
to deliver to a nearby Food Pantry? 
 
I would also be happy to pick the fruit myself or with my club 
members, especially from trees that are low to the ground. We 
also have long pole pickers to reach high up.  Either way is fine, 
just let me know! 
 

Please contact me and let me know if we can work on this: 
Edi Birsan, Gleaning Chair 
EdiBirsan@CDRotary.org 

925-798-3537 or cell 510-812-8180 
 
 

If you want to donate your excess fruit on your own, here’s 
a few locations that accept homegrown fruit: 

  
Share Food Pantry ,  At the First Christian Church 

3039 Willow Pass Road, Concord, CA 94519, (925) 827-4273 
  

The Salvation Army Food Pantry  -  Concord Community Church 
3950 Clayton Road, Concord, CA  94521, (925) 676-6180 

  
Monument Crisis Center  

2350 Monument Blvd, Concord, CA  94520, (925) 825-7751  
 

Contra Costa and Solano Food Bank 
4010 Nelson Avenue, Concord, CA 94520 (925) 676-7543 


